
State Reportable Release
From: LaRue, Sam
Sent: Thu, Sep 10, 2015 at 1:28 pm
To: 'Gintautas - DNR, Peter', 'tswain@weldgov.com', 'Roy Rudisill'
Cc: Hamlin, Phil, Chase, Charles, Schwarz, Paul, Mickelson, Erik, Dinkel, Mike, Schneider, Paul, 

'jimdawe@tasman-geo.com', Rothermel, Margaret[LT Environmental], Bob Cornez, bnelson@tasman-
geo.com, Christine Wasko

image003.jpg (3 KB)

Good Afternoon,

We had a State Reportable Release at the location listed below due to volume of impacted soil removed. A 
leak was discovered in an oil dump line from the separator to the partially buried produced water vessel 
during maintenance activities at the location.  Remediation efforts are currently in progress at the location. 
Work to date will be summarized in a forthcoming Form 19 Initial Release Report. Please let me know if 
you have any questions. Thank you, 

Mayer Et Al-62N65W/33NESE
Location ID: 328384
NESE-33-2N-65W

Sam LaRue | Sr. HSE Representative
Anadarko Petroleum Corporation | 501 N. Division Blvd. | Platteville, CO 80651
Direct: 970-515-1238
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